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Heller Statement on Nevada Unemployment Figures

(Washington DC) – U.S Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today: 
“Any improvement in Nevada’s jobs numbers is good news. The fact remains that there are still far too many Nevadans out of work, underemployed, or simply too discouraged to look. I am confident that with the right policies in place, our state can recover from these difficult times, but only if Congress stops passing policies to fund ineffective programs with taxpayers’ dollars. Nevadans are looking to Washington to stop bickering and get to work reforming the tax code, reducing government spending, and decreasing burdensome regulations so businesses can grow and hire. 
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